
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS-AT-LAW 
 

 

TAKE NOTICE that in view of the Practice 

Direction issued by the Honourable Chief Justice 

on May 31, 2020 (see Home Circuit Court Superior 

Courts of Trial Practice Direction (No 7) of 2020), 

requests for all matters to be brought forward 

during the remainder of the Easter Term 2020 for 

the entering of guilty pleas, discontinuations or 

trials by judge alone will be facilitated.  You may 

indicate your intention to pursue any of these 

options verbally, by letter, or via email to the 

appropriate registry at: 

criminalregistry@supremecourt.gov.jm  or 

guncourtregistry@supremecourt.gov.jm. 

 

 
 
 

Deputy Registrar 
Criminal Division 

17 June 2020 
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